







We're Halfway There!

It's hard to believe but, Friday is the end of the first semester! Students will receive copies of their second semester schedules in their homerooms. There will be few changes except for half-year courses. Mid-terms are wrapping up this week and second quarter report cards will be mailed next week.

On Friday, January 31st, I had the pleasure of accompanying 10 of our student council members to the 25th Annual Legislative Forum and Breakfast held at Hart's Hill Inn. This event is sponsored by the Genesis Group and was a great opportunity for our students to gain knowledge about community issues and opportunities. Our students (pictured below) represented NY Mills with Marauder Pride!



Pictured right: Jaden Roback speaking with Congressman John Mannion.



Back row from left to right: Asah Bova, Selen Bilal, Rose Jeff, Danielle Pereira, Abigail Pavlus, Emily Cognetti, Katherine Williams. Front row: Lily Marchese and Alexa Grande.

January Optimist Students of the Month

Congratulations to the following students for being selected as the Optimist Club's December Students of the Month! The Optimist Club supports these awards selected by faculty and staff each month. Awarded students in grades 7-11 receive a certificate as well as a coupon for a free pizza from Trio's Pizza. The Senior winner receives a plaque as well as a monetary award. Thank you to the Optimist Club of NY Mills for your continued support:

Grade 7 - Kendall Williams

Grade 8 - Carter Tallman

Grade 9 - Eve Rzepka





Grade 10 - Isabella Salatino

Grade 11 - Lily Marchese

Grade 12-Arianna Piazza

February Positivity Project Strengths

February 3-7-FORGIVENESS
February 10-14- LOVE
February 24-28 - CHEERING OTHER'S SUCCESS

Fundraising News

The Music and Drama Boosters will be having a "Breakfast for Dinner," Fundraiser on Friday, February 14th from 3:00pm-10:00pm, at IHOP on French Road.

The Class of 2027 is currently selling Brooks Barbecue tickets for March 3rd. Dinners will be available for pickup between 3:00-6:00 pm.

Please consider supporting students in these efforts! Contact the Hgh School Office for more information.

Dates to Remember:

- February 10-Start of Second Semester
- February 12-PTSO Meeting 6:30-HS Library
- February 14-Student Assemblies
- February 17-21 NO SCHOOL -Mid-Winter Recess

Mary Facci

Mary is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters



Communicate quickly an Smore empowers educato and increase engagement.

Smore empowers educato e school communications,

Create a newsletter